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Dear Committee, 

I am in opposition to SB 1087. For  five decades, Oregon has protected EFU parcels 

from undesirable building. If passed, this bill could create unseemly construction  in 

our viewscapes and lead to even more deregulation of our prized land use system.  

Thank You, 

Deborah Noble 

 

 


